
The Homestead



The Homestead, 65 Falmouth Road

Truro, Cornwall, TR1 2HL
City Centre Location Falmouth 11 miles Loe Beach 5miles

A spacious family home with potential for
improvement close to the city centre.

• No onward Chain • City Centre Location

• Versatile Accommodation • Four Reception Rooms

• Kitchen & kitchenette/Utility • Sun Room

• Five Bedrooms • Two Bathrooms

• Double garage & parking • Generous garden

Guide Price £775,000

SITUATION
The ancient port and market town of Truro is situated in a valley at
the head of a beautiful river bearing its name and is dominated by
the splendid three spired Cathedral which stands at its heart.
Forming the retail, administrative and cultural centre of Cornwall, the
city offers a comprehensive range of retail and leisure amenities
together with the county's leading educational facilities. 

Standing at the head of Falmouth Road, one of the most distinctive
and well known city streets, The Homestead enjoys the
convenience of a walk to the local Health Park, several dentist
surgeries and the well regarded Thomas Daniel public house and
restaurant. Within walking distance is the bustling heart of the city
centre where there is a further wide variety of restaurants, bistros
and pubs together with a cinema and the Hall for Cornwall where
there is a changing programme of live music and theatre. 

Public transport links are excellent with a main line rail connection
to London Paddington and flights departing to international and
domestic destinations from Newquay airport.



DESCRIPTION
The Homestead is a spacious family home ripe for improvement. It's
grandeur is measured by many original period features, covered
veranda, decorative features, high ceilings, curved bay windows,
decorative tiled flooring and large fire places. . Dating back to the
early 1900's this much loved family home has remained in the same
family for six decades and offers versatile accommodation.

Arranged over two floors and serviced by two staircases. The
ground floor has a welcoming hallway, three reception rooms, two
bedrooms, breakfast room, kitchen, walk in pantry, bathroom, WC,
and garden room.

On the first floor three further bedrooms, large sitting room,
kitchenette/utility, bathroom, WC and ample walk in storage.

An ideal property for those looking to create an independent living
unit, run a business or create office space from home.

OUTSIDE
A generous brick paved driveway to the front the property with two
gated entrances allows parking for several vehicles. A double
garage and further parking is accessed from the rear. 

Flower beds at the front are well stocked with mature plants shrubs
and trees. Gates to both sides lead into the delightful sheltered
garden at the rear. Pathways lead through the profusely stocked
fragrant borders to large paved sun terraces, gardeners WC and
several storage sheds.

SERVICES
Mains water, electricity and drainage, oil fired central heating.

VIEWINGS
Strictly by appointment through Stags Truro Office - Telephone
01872 264488.

DIRECTIONS
From our office on Lemon Street head up Lemon Street and onto
Falmouth Road. The Homestead will be evident on the left hand
side just before the end of the road.



These particulars are a guide only and should not be relied upon for any purpose.

61 Lemon Street, Truro, TR1 2PE

truro@stags.co.uk

01872 264488


